
From: Community Development, Benton County, Oregon
To: Benton Public Comment
Subject: LU-24-027 Coffin Butte Proposed Expansion Written Feedback
Date: Friday, May 30, 2025 9:40:10 AM

Subject of Testimony: landfill expansion

Full Name: Kathy L Graham

Email: grahamfarms4064@aol.com

Street Address: 4064 NW OAK GROVE DR

Written Testimony:

As a resident near the landfill I am very concerned with the health issues from the landfill. The
reports to the EPA have not been
truthful in respect to what the dump in putting into the ground
water or the air that we breath. The road conditions are bad
from losing waste from trucks going to landfill, from the
weight of so many trucks using this route daily. This dump
site was not started to be a dumping ground for so many
counties, only for Benton and Linn Counties. It has become
a ugly, stinking mess that just grows and grows. Lets
let other counties worry about their waste not Benton
County
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